
Thank you to the COCIT members who have volunteered to serve as contacts to 
their local chapters!  
 
Chapter Name 

Alabama Chapter Marjorie L. White, MD 

Arizona Chapter Prabodh A. Hemmady, MD, FAAP 

California Chapter 1 Jeffrey T. Corral-Ribordy, MD, MPH, FAAP 

 Lawrence M. Ng, MD, FAAP 

 Mark M. Simonian, MD, FAAP 

California Chapter 2 Robert S. Vinetz, MD, FAAP 

California Chapter 4 Eric G. Handler, MD, MPH, FAAP 

Connecticut Allen Hsiao, MD, FAAP 

District of Columbia  Mark I. Weissman, MD, FAAP 

 Alan E. Zuckerman, MD, FAAP 

Florida Lloyd N Werk, MD, MPH, FAAP 

Georgia Edward M. Gotlieb, MD, FAAP 

Hawaii Richard W. Ripple , Jr., MD, FAAP 

Idaho Greg P. Jones, MD, FAAP 

Indiana Mark A. Pierce, MD, FAAP 

Massachusetts J. Randolph Bak, MD, FAAP 

Michigan Gerald Serwer, MD, FAAP 

Minnesota Kristin Ann Benson, MD, FAAP 

New Jersey Cory A. Golloub, MD, FAAP 

 Henry T. Shih, MD, FAAP 

 John I. Sutter, MD, MS, FAAP 

New Mexico Robert B. Miller, III, MD, FCCP, FAAP 

New York Chapter 2 Anthony J. Battista, MD, FAAP 

New York Chapter 3 William M. Zurhellen, MD, FAAP 

North Carolina Graham A. Barden , III, MD, FAAP 

Ohio Chapter James A. Menke, MD, FAAP 

 David H. Rich, MD, FAAP 

Pennsylvania Jerold M. Aronson, MD, FAAP 

 Susan B. Conley, MD, FAAP 

Tennessee Suzanne K. Berman, MD, FAAP 

 Rodney M. Hamilton, MD, FAAP 

 Christopher F. Hebertson, MD, FAAP 

Texas Joseph H. Schneider, MD, MBA, FAAP 
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 Jeoffrey K. Wolens, MD, FAAP 

Uniformed Services East C. Eve J. Kimball, MD, FAAP 

Virginia William C. Rees, MD, FAAP 

Wisconsin Carl Eisenberg, MD, FAAP 

Wyoming Barry M. Wohl, MD, FAAP 
 
The major goal of this initiative is to provide each chapter with access to the expertise of 
a COCIT member in their geographic area. As a chapter contact person, you are 
encouraged to collaborate with the chapter in any way you and the chapter chairperson 
feel would be most effective.  
 
To help make this task as meaningful as possible, you may want to consider the 
following suggestions: 

Read and consider contributing to the newsletters of both the COCIT and the 
chapter.  
Monitor COCIT’s web site. 
Attend the annual meeting of the chapter. 
Be available to respond to requests for input and information from the chapter 
executive committee. 
Sign up for the COCIT-CHAP e-mail discussion list by sending an request via e-
mail to bmarshall@aap.org 

 
There are currently 66 chapters in the United States and Canada, and we would like to 
have a COCIT contact in each chapter. If you are interested in serving this role, please 
contact Beki Marshall at bmarshall@aap.org to sign up. 
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